July 2024 - 2
Dear Prairie River Camp Partners, pra IrlaN

The water just keeps coming doesn't it? It's not like 52792 80th St. | Bricelyn, MN 56014

last year at all, it's the complete opposite. We have 507.653.4700 | www.PrairieRiverCamp.org
been cleaning up some water, as some of you all

have. This last Middle School Camp we had some campers from Sioux City, lowa. Some of the people in
that group had been through a lot with the flooding. A number of campers from Sioux City were unable
to come to Camp. We had thirty-nine Middle Schoo?Campers at Camp. The Holy Spirit worked in powerful
ways. Thirteen campers said, “Yes!” to a relationship with Jesus for the first time in their lives, twenty
campers said, “Yes again” to a relationship with Jesus, and four said they weren’t ready to say yes to a
relationship with Jesus, yet. We also had twelve High School students helping with the Middfe School
youth, and twenty one adults helping.

On night two, Preston, our speaker had communicated that students were in tears, asking for prayers,
kneeling at the altar, surrendering. Chains are breaking! A Cabin Leader, early in the week, communicated
that the girls that were in her cabin were starting to open up to her about what was going on at home.
She thought mostly the girls were struggling with the death of someone that was in their family, and they
were also trying to find t%eir identity with Christ. By the end of Camp the two girls that had been in this
cabin said, "Yes!" to a relationship with Jesus for the first time in their lives! Praise God!!!

Thank you for supporting this ministry of introducing lost youth to Jesus.

Reaching youth,

Greg Gudal
SCMYFC Executive Director



